
Dear parents/caregivers,  
 
Thank you signing your child up to the Toorak Primary School Ice Skating/Curling Program 
for 2016. The students will be skating on Fridays this term (dates below) from 12:15pm - 
1:15pm at O’Brien Group Arena. Students will leave school at 11:00am sharp and will 
return by approximately 2:00pm.  
 
Skating Dates: 14, 21 October, 4, 11 November & 9 December (5 lessons total) 
 
All students who are going to Ice Skating/Curling will need to bring the following items: 
Warm Clothes, Gloves, Beanie (optional) 
 
Please make sure that all items are clearly named. 
 
All safety equipment will be supplied by O’Brien Group Arena 
 
If you have any other questions please come and see me before Friday. 
 
Thanks, 
Mick Holden 
PE Coordinator 
 


